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Welcome
WEAA Contract is signed!

Now moving forward with coverage discrepancies
FAQs regarding Retro Pay  (Let me know if I am missing any questions)
Board Staff Update

Follow-up: Elementary APs
Expressed the need for updated curriculum and textbooks/materials
Superintendent Search

Follow-up: Human Resources
LINK TO WEA CONTRACT - now posted on the district website
Stuff the Bus Event
Track Parade
End of Year Celebration
New Business
Questions, Comments, Concerns
Motion to Adjourn Meeting

"The strength of the team is each individual member. The
strength of each member is the team."

                                         ~P. Jackson

WEAA Meeting
April 18, 2022

Agenda

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dDbYtP19UycxXEKQqz-GEYWVTANFn4oukkb2lKuddUY/edit?usp=sharing
https://core-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/689/Willingboro_School_District/2061730/WEA_Agreement.pdf

